

West Tytherley CE Primary School

West Tytherley, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP5 1JX Telephone: 01794 340338 Fax: 01794 341828 Email: admin@west-tytherley.hants.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Mike Warren

Admin & Finance Officer: Mrs Kim Furness

West Tytherley Newsletter

29nd June 2018

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Frazer photographers will be coming back to collect all orders for class photos next Friday morning, 6th July.

Please may we ask that you return your order to us by Thursday 5th July and leave in the school office.

We are very pleased with the photos taken on the day and we hope you were to.

Remember for every order we get from parents we get commission on all sales.

Thank you.

OAK CLASS - LIFE EXPO 5th JULY

Our Oak class children will be attending the Life Expo next Thursday 5th July. This exhibition has been developed with the help of education specialists to encourage children to question, to challenge and form their own opinions on the

A coach has been provided by the Church to transport our children to and from the exhibition and there is no extra cost to parents. Children will be back at school in time for lunch.

story of Jesus.

Thank you



What a fantastic sports day we had today, helped by lovely weather and a cooling breeze!

Well done to Budden who were our overall winners after many years of just missing the top spot!

We would like to thank all our staff for working hard to plan this event and make it a success, particularly Miss Weymouth our sports leader.

Thank you also to those parents who supplied canopies, water pistols and wellies; to Mrs Mattocks for her fantastic facepainting; to Mr Macey and Mr Teuton for painting the lines and to all the parents and carers who came along and supported the children.

Most of all, congratulations to the children who all tried their very hardest despite the heat!

DANCE FESTIVAL - Don't Forget:

- PE kit
- Packed lunch and water bottle
- Party clothes
- Suncream & sun hats
- Raincoats if necessary

This is always a fantastic event for the children and we can't wait to showcase our 'Celebration' themed dance!

CALENDAR

JULY

2nd Dance festival Yr 2/3/4 Test Valley School

2nd Yr R induction afternoon

4th Year 5 swimming

5th Life Expo - Oak Class

5th Sex ed. video showing for Oak parents

9th Yr R induction afternoon/parents

meeting

10th KS2 summer play - matinee & evening

11th Year 5 swimming

11th KS2 summer play performance 6.30pm

13th Dress down day

13th PTA summer BBQ

16th Sports week

16th Swimming gala, Test Valley School

18th End of year reports go out

18th Year 5 swimming - last lesson

19th Informal parent's evening 3.30 - 4.30pm

20th Leavers service 1.30m

20th End of Term!

23rd Inset day

AUGUST

10th Deadline for ordering school uniform for September

REMINDER filled jam jars for the 'Jarbola' at the summer BBQ. Thank you!

YEAR R PARENTS - INVITATION TO MEET MRS GRAY

Our new Year R/1 teacher will be coming in to school next Wednesday 4th July and would very much like to meet the parents of children in her class. This will be an informal chat in the staffroom from 9.00 am. Please come along if you can as it is a great opportunity to get to know Mrs Gray prior to September.

Thank you

STAY SAFE IN THE SUN

How lovely to have the sun shine for us all. May we just remind you all that the children need to bring in sun hats and sun cream, clearly marked with their name on. We try our best to keep the children in the shade as much as we can but sometimes it isn't possible as they love to run around the whole of the playground. According to the weather next week it is going to be very hot indeed.

Welcome Summer!

Thought for the Week

This week we have been thinking about 'Toys and Games'. It is really important that when playing we should be honest and truly ourselves. We can pray: Thank you Lord for making me me not as a toy but as a real person. Help me

not as a toy but as a real person. Help me to really know just how loveable I am to you. Amen

Vicar James

ACCOUNT BALANCES

As we approach the end of the academic year, our office staff are tasked with ensuring all accounts (lunches, breakfast club, trips & clubs) are paid up to date. We will be sending out regular emails and statements to remind you to clear your account.

Please help us by ensuring you are paid up to date at all timeS. Thank you!

PAID!

GOVERNOR NEWS

I hope you are all enjoying this spell of fine weather and looking forward to the fast approaching Summer Holidays.

Thank you to those parents that came along to our coffee morning, it was great to have the opportunity to talk with you and it brought up some interesting questions, one of which I will address now.

We were asked what the medium to long term plan was for the School to improve the learning experience of every child, to increase pupil numbers and therefore secure our future.

We have some very exciting developments happening at West Tytherley that will form strong links with our community and give the children an invaluable and unique learning experience. One such project is a collaboration with a local farm that will allow the pupils to see first-hand how a farm works and produces products that they eat and use every day. They will visit throughout the seasons and be encouraged to join in with learning activities that bring the whole experience vividly to life. It will be a truly unique experience for our school and a lot of fun for our children. We will keep you informed of progress and visits will be starting very soon!

To coincide with this project and the others that are planned, we want to be much more active in promoting our school through the local press, via regular pictorials sent to all our local publications. To this end if there is anyone interested in being involved in the taking of photographs, writing articles, or generally promoting our wonderful School we would be delighted to hear from you.

I look forward to seeing you all at the Summer BBQ on Friday 13th June in the School grounds and I would also like to wish our brave Fandance Fundraisers: Will Stanley, Dodge Hand, Sandra Grinevicius, Adam Phillips, Craig Livingstone and Guy Foan, who are taking on the infamous 24K SAS selection course on 7th July for our School, lots of luck! If you can sponsor them, no matter how small your donation, it will be greatly appreciated and spur them on; if you look up 'West Tytherley SAS Challenge' on justgiving.com or follow this link https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tytherley-fandancers it is easy to donate. Many thanks to them and to all of you that support and donate to their challenge.

With best wishes,

Emma East
Chair of Governors